

English Newsletter  No. 1014  3/8/2021
Kibbutz Yizre'el
Translated and edited by Fay Drezner
Excerpts from “B’Yizre’el” No. 2014 - 30/7/2021

	Next  Friday night the  evening meal will be self service in order to avoid crowding. The Kabbalat Shabat service will be held in the moadon at 19:30 followed by “Friday Night Moadon”. 



	THANKS
We wanted to give The Production Line of Maytronics a refreshing break at the pool after a year and a half of intensive work, hours on their feet, masks on their faces and work shifts around the clock during the lockdowns. We thank those who enabled us to do so.  
 



	THE CORONA COMMITTEE has decided that for this year’s Kibbutz Anniversary only residents and the Young Generation  up to the age of 30 are invited.



MAZKIRUT MEETING    26/7/2021
1. Peter Pezaro, as head of the Studies Committee, presented the lists of  students completing their studies, those continuing and those who will begin studying. 
The Mazkirut approved the lists which will be published in the next newsletter.
2. Update on Agreements between Holdings and the Kibbutz: Maor presented the subject and the Mazkirut voted in favour.

GENERAL MEETING      26/7/2021
1. The Haverim Committee presented Moran and Tal Havshush for membership. The vote will be held 28/7/2021.
2. Replacing the Internal Auditor: Eitan Frenkel’s term as auditor is coming to a close. Reut Shalaiv, as Head of the Internal Auditing Committee expressed thanks to Eitan for his service and presented his replacement, Uri Greenberg. In a vote on Kehilanet, Uri’s nomination was accepted.
3. Grant from the sale of shares  for the deceased members: After much discussion and considerable consideration, it was decided as follows – 
Members who were alive at the time of the sale will be eligible for the grant.
4. Community Projects: The following community projects were selected by vote.
· Community week for the 73rd Anniversary             50,000 shekel
· The whole kibbutz at Sachne                                   50,000 shekel
· Renovation of Mitzpe Haharuvim with the Bar Mitzvah group   3,000 shekel
· Dog garden                                                               60,000 shekel
· Senior Center                                                           400,000 shekel
· Walking / running track                                            150,000 shekel.
The total sum to be spent comes to 713,000 shekel. The remaining money will be divided up and put into each member’s account. 
YOUNG GENERATION
Welcome to the members of the “Bar” class who have completed high school and are now joining the Young Generation group. They are: Or Adler, Alma Shkolnik, Kna’an Dolinko, Yarden Griman, Ofri Sharoni, Naomi Levi, Sagi Chikorel, Ahron Amerik and Lidor Nenikashvili.
On the other hand, a meeting was held with the “Pilpel” class which has reached the age of 30 and now leaving the Young Generation group. 
They are: Karin Brustein, Meitar Feldman, Sa’ar and Yasmin Matalon, Matan Frieman and Yahav Rozilio. Noga Harpaz and Yishai Levi met with them and explained what it means to leave the Young Generation group, and the procedures for what lies ahead. 
We wish the “Pilpel” group all the best in their future endeavours. 
COMMUNITY WEEK FOR THE 73RD ANNIVERSARY
	Sunday  8.8.21
	Pampering at supper as a sweet opening of the week.

	Monday  9/8/21
	By lottery, pampering someone from a different generation, with something special.

	Tuesday  10.8.21
	An event of appreciation to hired workers in the community.

	Wednesday  11.8.21
	Kibbutz trip to Sachne – to paddle in the refreshing water, enjoy a delicious meal, activities for all ages. We will make a list of the  numbers of people going and times. Sachne will be closed for us.

	Thursday  12.8.21
	The Young Generation is preparing a round of missions via the Kehilanet in the afternoon and evening. Prizes for the winners.

	Friday   13.8.21
	Festive supper in the dining room.

	Saturday  14.8.21
	Kibbutz  photograph – In the afternoon we will all take part in a kibbutz photograph which will be printed out and kept as a souvenir. Parents of the New Generation – please make sure your children come.
Community picnic after the photograph – Every family brings their own food and the committee will bring snacks.




English is Fun  -  with Rahel

Subject:  TIME FLIES
Why does time seem to speed up with age?
Where did the time go"?  middle-aged and older adults often remark. Many of us feel that time passes more quickly as we age, a perception that can lead to regrets.
"The sensation that time speeds up as you get older is one of the biggest mysteries of the experience of time."  Fortunately, our attempts to unravel this mystery have yielded some intriguing findings.
In 2005, 499 participants ranging in age from 14 to 94 years of age were surveyed about the pace at which they felt time moving – from "very slowly" to "very fast".  For shorter durations, a week, month, even a year, the subjects' perception of time did not appear to increase with age.  Most participants felt that the clock ticked by quickly.  But for longer durations, such as a decade, a pattern emerged: older people tended to perceive time as moving faster.  When aske to reflect on their lives, the participants older than 40 felt that time elapsed slowly in their childhood, but then accelerated steadily through their teenage year into early adulthood.
There are good reasons why older people may feel that way.  When it comes to how we perceive time, humans can estimate the length of an event from two very different perspectives:  a prospective vantage, while an event is still occurring, or a retrospective one, after it has ended.  In addition, our experience of time varies with whatever we are doing, and how we feel about it.
In fact, time does fly when we are having fun.  Engaging in a novel exploit makes time appear to pass more quickly in the moment.  But if we remember that activity later on, it will seem to have lasted longer than more mundane experiences.

The reason:  Our brain encodes new experiences, but not familiar ones, into memory, and our retrospective judgement of time is based on how many new memories we create over a certain period.  In other words, the more new memories we build on a weekend getaway, the longer that trip will seem in hindsight.

This phenomenon, which has been dubbed "the holiday paradox" seems to present one of the best clues as to why, in retrospect, time seems to pass more quickly the older we get.

From childhood to early adulthood, we have many fresh experiences and learn countless new skills.  As adults our lives become more routine, and we experience fewer unfamiliar moments.  

As a result, our early years tend to be relatively overrepresented in our autobiographical memory, and on reflection seem to have lasted longer.  

Of course this means we can also slow time down later in life.  We can alter our perceptions by keeping our brain active, continually learning skills and ideas, and exploring new places.

					…………….more next week
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